
Report of the Faculty Athletics Representative 

April, 2021 

The Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) met on Tuesday, March 9, 2021 via MicroSoft 

Teams.  We will continue to meet via Teams on the second Tuesday of each month through May.  

The Committee continued a review of the CAP 2.0 rule.  We will continue to review and discuss 

this policy at the April meeting.   

Unit nominations for the annual ULAA election should launch soon. Please vote and encourage 

your unit colleagues to vote! 

 

Three UofL student athletes have been selected as recipients of the Weaver-James-Corrigan 

Postgraduate Scholarship Award. These awards, in the amount of $6000, are evaluated by the 

ACC FARs and based on academic record, athletic versatility and commitment/demonstration to 

service to the community. In addition to the three students selected to receive the monetary 

award, one UofL student athlete received honorary recognition for this award. 

Stay safe, stay well and Go Cards! 

Dr. Krista Wallace-Boaz 

Kbwall01@louisville.edu 

Faculty Athletics Representative (FAR) 
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